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Contibutions and Comments are sought from the members and non-members of CAMLA, including features, articles, 
and case notes. Suggestions and comments on the content and format of the Communications Law Bulletin are also 
welcomed.

Contributions in electronic format and comments should be forwarded to the editors of the Communications Law Bulletin 
at clbeditors@gmail.com

CONTRIBUTIONS & COMMENTS

This article appeared first in The Conversation, on 1 March 2016, 
at the following URL: https://theconversation.com/explainer-
what-changes-to-australias-media-ownership-laws-are-being-pro-
posed-55509. It is republished with grateful permission from both 
the author and publisher.

There is a pressing need to rethink policy and regulation 
in light of the ongoing transformations surrounding digi-
tal convergence. Traditional sector-based approaches 
to media policy are being challenged. But diversity and 
pluralism remain policies of high consequence because 
they are directed at maintaining an informed population.

It remains to be seen whether these amendments will 
survive a Senate committee, let alone be passed some 
time before the coming election.
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